
Celebrating over 100 Sweet Years!

Fundraising
Wockenfuss CandiesW



14.  Buttery vanilla cream 
drenched in semi-sweet dark 
chocolate.  12pc.

Milk & Dark 
Cordial Cherries

15.  Our cherries are made 
the classic way with a sweet 
liquid cordial center.  12pc.

Milk & Dark 
Pecan Caramel Patties

16.  Crunchy pecans and 
chewy, rich caramel - a 
perfect combination!  12pc.

Milk Caramels

18.  Chewy, rich caramel 
smothered with our creamy 
milk chocolate.  12pc.

Dark Sea Salt 
Caramels

17.  Chewy, creamy 
caramel in rich dark 
chocolate, sprinkled with sea 
salt.  12pc.

Peanut Butter Cups

20.  Salty, nutty peanut 
butter and rich, smooth milk 
chocolate are the perfect 
match.  8oz.

Milk OreoTM Cookies

19.  America’s favorite cookie 
surrounded by a thick shell 
of milk chocolate.  6oz. 
(approximately 5 cookies)

Milk & Dark 
Assortment

22.  A variety of our � nest 
favorites, including creams, 
nuts, fruits and chewy 
candies.  12pc.

Milk Coconut Clusters

21.  � e perfect crunch from 
freshly toasted coconut with 
creamy milk chocolate.  8oz.

Dark Vanilla Butter 
Creams

Milk & Dark 
Sugar Free Assortment

23.  A sugar free assortment 
of creams, nuts, fruits and 
chewy candies.  8oz.

Chocolate Covered 
Pretzels

  1.  Milk Chocolate  
2.  Dark Chocolate
 8oz. 

Almond Bark

3.  Milk Chocolate 
4.  Dark Chocolate  
 8oz.

Chocolate Nonpareils

5.  Milk Chocolate 
6.  Dark Chocolate  
 6oz. 

Almond Butter Crunch

7.  Buttery, crunchy to� ee 
covered in milk chocolate 
and rolled in almonds.  7oz.

Chocolate Covered 
Peanuts

8.  Crunchy, roasted 
peanuts double-dipped in 
rich milk chocolate.  1lb.

Malted Milk Balls

9.  A crisp malted center 
drenched in a layer of thick 
milk chocolate.  1lb.

Chocolate Covered 
Raisins

10.  Delicious and nutritious 
plump raisins covered in 
smooth milk chocolate.  1lb.

Salted Jumbo Cashews

11.  � ese large crunchy nuts 
are perfect for any special 
occasion.  8oz.

Toffee Cashews

12.  Crispy and light, these 
buttery to� ee coated cashews 
are gently cooked in copper 
kettles.  6oz.

Toffee Pecans

13.  Crispy and light, these 
buttery to� ee coated pecans 
are gently cooked in copper 
kettles.  6oz.
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Gourmet Bite-Size Truffl es

24.  A thick chocolate shell 
� lled with a rich ganache 
center.  12pc.

Assorted Fudge

25.  Chocolate, vanilla, 
chocolate walnut, vanilla 
walnut, peanut butter and 
chocolate-peanut butter.  1lb.

Salt Water Taffy

27.  Just like at the beach - an 
assortment of delicious 
� avors of chewy ta� y.  1lb.

Gummi Bears

28.  An assortment of cherry, 
green apple, lemon, orange, 
pineapple and watermelon.  
Ours are the best - try them 
and see!  1lb.

Assorted Swedish Fish

29.  Assorted colors and 
� avors, including strawberry, 
orange, lemon and lime.  1lb.

Gummi Butterfl ies

30.  Refreshing � avors of 
orange, blue raspberry, 
concord grape, watermelon 
and cherry!  1lb.

Sour Gummi Worms

31.  A tasty sensation in 
chewy, sugar-coated tart 
treats!  1lb.

Assorted Fruit Slices

26.  An assortment of sweet 
sugary slices in cherry, 
lemon, orange, lime and 
grape.  1lb.

Wockenfuss CandiesW 9 retail locations in MD
Shop online at wockenfusscandies.com


